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Executive Summary

Is this report for: Information     Discussion    Decision   X

Why is the report being 
brought to the board?

To secure the Board’s support and secure the adoption of the Plan

Please detail which, if 
any, of the Health & 
Wellbeing Strategy 
priorities this report 
relates to? 

Starting and Developing Well 
Living and Working Well 
Ageing Well  
All of the above √ 

Please detail which, if 
any, of the Health & 
Wellbeing Principles this 
report relates to?

Equality and Fairness √
Accessibility 
Integration 
Quality 
Sustainability 
Safeguarding √
All of the above 

Key Actions for the 
Health & Wellbeing 
Board to address. 
Please state 
recommendations for 
action.

 To support the adoption of the Position Statement and Forward Plan
 To support the Implementation Plan
 To agree to the establishment of an Implementation Group to oversee the 

delivery of the actions 

Has the report been 
considered at any other 
committee meeting of 
the Council/meeting of 
the CCG 
board/stakeholders?

The Plan has been developed through a multiagency stakeholder group.
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Has public, service user, 
patient 
feedback/consultation 
informed the 
recommendations of 
this report?

Formal Public Consultation undertaken in 2016 and this has informed the final plan

If recommendations are 
adopted, how will 
residents benefit? 
Detail benefits and 
reasons why they will 
benefit.

Alcohol Harm affects individuals, families, businesses and communities and costs 
some £136 million a year. Reducing excessive consumption will contribute to 
beneficial outcomes across a number of areas and for different stakeholders. This 
will include reducing demand on the health and emergency services and local 
Council services. It will also contribute to a sustainable and prosperous night-time 
economy.


